
 

 

Date: June 23, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As we come to the end of another week, we would like to express our gratitude for your 

steadfast cooperation in ensuring the smooth closure of all assessments for this academic 

year. Your support helped to ensure that our students have the best possible learning 

experience, and we appreciate your active participation in this week’s Father’s Day event. 

 

Please note that our staff members are currently busy preparing and consolidating students’ 

progress and attainment data for the end-of-the-year report and for the next steps.  The report 

card will be available to access on Edunation from Friday, 7th July 2023. We will keep you 

informed of further updates if any, so please stay tuned to our communication channels. Please 

be reminded to clear any school fee dues to avoid any delay in the release of your child/ren’s 

report card. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Eid Al Adha Holiday 

As announced by the KHDA, schools in Dubai will be closed for Eid Al Adha holidays from 

Tuesday, 27th June 2023. Our school will re-open on Monday, 3rd July 2023. Please ensure 

your child/ren attend school till Friday, 7th July 2023 which is the last day of this academic year. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


